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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

SUBJECT: Papermill Road Closed 
 

 

Papermill road is closed from Cleveland Avenue to Possum Park Road due to a collision 

involving a vehicle into a utility pole.  The pole and wires are down in the roadway.  Electric 

crews are in the area to repair the damage; however, it is unknown how long the road will be 

closed.   

 

Injuries to the operator are not life threatening.   

 

Motorists should avoid the area. 

 


